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Wednesday 8th December 2021 
Covid Updates  
Any visitor into school, including parents and carers MUST now wear a face mask or shield on entering school, even in 
the main entrance, thank you.   
 

Christmas Fun Day, Fayre, Santa etc. – Wednesday 1st December 
The Christmas Cheer Fun Day was a great event for our children thanks to our dedicated staff team who all came to 
work dressed as elves! Thank you! Children enjoyed arts and crafts throughout the day and Santa brought some gifts 
to each of the classes. It was a great day.  
 
After school we had our Christmas Fayre. Thanks again to the staff for rallying around for this event, collecting donations and 

prizes and to Mrs Duffy, Year 5 Teacher for pulling it all together. We raised a whopping £1097.78 which will go towards 

purchasing more reading books for our children! 
 
We would like to thank the following people and companies for their generosity: 

New Family Autos, Belle Isle for donating 400 selection boxes 😊  

Pure Retirement for donating 100 selection boxes 😊 

Sugar Hill for donating selection boxes 😊  

AND 
 

Cannon Hall Farm for donating a family pass for the year 
Farmer Copley’s for their Afternoon Tea for 2 voucher 
NIC (school cleaning company) for donating £30 Amazon Voucher 
Bodie the carpet fitter for donating £30  
GRILLE & Co, Middleton for donating a £20 voucher raffle prize and chicken wings, fries and pizzas to sell at the fayre 
Nova hair for donating £20 voucher 
Kayleigh Dixon for donating a chocolate bar bouquet 
KPs Fish & Chip Shop for donating £20  
Wacky Warehouse for donating vouchers 
Flower Boutique Middleton for donating £15 voucher 
Staff for donating items for the family hamper and children’s hamper  
ALL stall holders 
                          AND 
Parents/carers for your donations! 
 

 

Year 1 Nativity Play 
We are inviting Year 1 parents into school with a mask this Friday  
morning for the Year 1 Nativity Play. 9.30am start. Entry through the  
main office at 9.15am, please wait outside the main entrance, up the  
path. We are sorry but we cannot invite other parents to watch this 
play due to Covid restrictions.  
 
Mrs N Wood, Headteacher 
 
 

                                                                             Mrs Wood, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 9th December – 3.15pm -3.45pm Y6 
Residential Meeting in the hall. 
 
Friday 10th December – Year 1 Nativity Play – 
Year 1 Parents/carers may come to watch 
9.30am-10am  
 

Wednesday 15th December – Reception – Year 6 
Christingle in Church now 1pm for Reception and 
Key Stage 1 and 1.50pm for Key Stage 2 (Y3, 4, 5, 
6). All Reception parents are invited to walk down 
with your child and support them during this 
service. Please arrive at 12.45pm, a separate 
email will be sent. Children will then go home 
from this service with parents/carers. All other 
parents may attend. Masks MUST be worn.  
 

Thursday 16th December – Christmas Pantomime 
– Wear your Christmas jumper! 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES – NON-UNIFORM  
Monday 13th December – Reception, Year 1 & 2 
Tuesday 14th December – Year 3  
Wednesday 15th December – Nursery  
Thursday 16th December – Year 4   
Friday 17th December – Year 5 & 6  
Friday 17th December – Last Day of Term  
 
 

 
 

Nursery Parents 

Have you registered for your child’s Reception place?  
Please see below links to a YouTube video explaining the 
application process. 
https://youtu.be/WRU1SrS7iJE  

Mrs D Southern, our Attendance Officer can assist you.  
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